From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Gonzales, Clair"; Mann, Ryan; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD
Cc: James Kennedy; Jamon Hohensee; Carmona, Mike

Subject: RE: EOG - Kiwi AKX State #8 (1RP-3732) Closure Request
Date: Thursday, September 13, 2018 10:53:00 AM

Ms. Gonzales:

As you may or may not be aware, there was a previously approved proposed remediation plan for
1RP-3732 on March 9, 2017. Documents have been uploaded on line. Pardon for the delay. Please
review conditions of approval.

However, NMOCD does acknowledge that the data point in the closure report may be indicative that
the proposed remedial activity was conducted and that the backfill material is within permissible
levels.

NMSLO may have additional concerns and stipulations.
Thanks,

Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |

QOlivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Gonzales, Clair <Clair.Gonzales@tetratech.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 12:58 PM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>; Hernandez,
Christina, EMNRD <Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>

Cc: James Kennedy <James_Kennedy@eogresources.com>; Jamon Hohensee
<Jamon_Hohensee@eogresources.com>; Carmona, Mike <Mike.Carmona@tetratech.com>
Subject: EOG - Kiwi AKX State #8 (1RP-3732) Closure Request

Good Afternoon,

Attached is the closure report for the above referenced site located in Lea County,
New Mexico. Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
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Thank you,

Clair Gonzales

Clair Gonzales | Project Manager

Phone: 432.687.8123| Mobile 432.260.8634 | Fax:432.682.3946
clair.gonzales@tetratech.com

Tetra Tech | Complex World, CLEAR SOLUTIONS™

4000 N. Big Spring | Midland, TX 79705 | www.tetratech.com

PLEASE NOTE: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any
distribution or use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are
not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.
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